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ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

The 2003-2004 staff is pleased to present Volume 38 of the
University of Richmond Law Review. The publication of Volume
38 marks another successful year for the Law Review and
evidences the continued rise of the journal. As each new staff
strives to improve the quality of the publication, it is appropriate
to take a brief look back at our accomplishments in 2003 and
2004.

In November 2003, we published the eighteenth edition of the
Annual Survey of Virginia Law. This issue continued in its
tradition of providing Virginia practitioners with an update of the
developments in Virginia laws. The 2003 Annual Survey also
celebrated the life of John W. Edmonds, III, a dedicated member
of the Law Review's Advisory Board for over thirty years and a
leader of the Virginia bar throughout his career.

The January 2004 issue reflected a national scope with an
article about state corporate governance, liability waivers in tort
claims, and Internet sting operations. Based on the 2003 Allen
Chair Symposium on Judicial Independence, the 2004 Allen
Chair issue featured remarks by Chief Justice William H.
Rehnquist, the Honorable Kenneth W. Starr, Professor H.
Jefferson Powell, as well as articles by Professor Penny J. White,
Professor Michael G. Collins, and Professor W. Hamilton Bryson.
Finally, the May 2004 issue features general articles about
Internet pornography laws, the international regulation of price
controls on pharmaceuticals, age discrimination, and English
divorce law.

Our success this year would not have been possible but for the
unwavering effort of our Editorial Board and Staff. Despite
inevitable time constraints, we printed all four issues on time or
early, and that is a tribute to all of those who volunteered their
time. In particular, the Law Review is grateful to our faculty
advisors, John Douglass and Carl Tobias, for their invaluable
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advice. Brent Timberlake, Jaime Henshaw-and most of all
Cheryl Call-deserve special thanks for working overtime and
asserting leadership throughout the year to ensure our success.
Finally, without the hard work, guidance, and patience of Glenice
Coombs, our transitions this year would have been difficult and
our work would not have been as prompt or precise. Thank you,
Glenice-we could not have done it without you.

We hope you will continue to read the University of Richmond
Law Review. Thank you for your support and patronage.

W. Alexander Burnett
Editor-in-Chief
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